
A U G U S T  A N N O U N C E M E N T S

Pastors: 
Billy Joe &

 Theresa Watts

SERVICE TIME: 
Sunday Mornings at 10:00AM

6636 S Mingo Rd • 918-694-ROCK
www.therockchurchtulsa.org

 info@therocktulsa.org

Follow us on Facebook & Twitter @ therocktulsa

If you are interested in membership, are a new believer, 
desire to grow in your relationship with God or would like 
to know more about the vision and ministry outreaches at 
The Rock Church, come and join us. Pick up a postcard 

and invite a friend to class.

Join us for “The Prayer Series.” Come & explore some 
of the Keys to answered prayers and so much more. 

Parents: We now offer Kidz Connection Class at 9AM, 
please sign your children in before heading to your class.

Sunday Mornings 
@ 9:00AM



ACT Sunday, August 5th
3PM - 4:30PM

at The Rock Church Office

ACT Sunday, August 19th
3PM - 4:30PM

at The Rock Church Office

RCM Breakfast
Saturday, August 11th, 2018

9AM @ The Rock Church Office

With Pastors Billy Joe 
& Theresa Watts

Planning to go to college or trade school?
See the College Resources Table for more 

information.

    Let’s Grow Together 

Spiritually
Keith Moore materials will now be available to 
be checked out and returned on Wednesday 

evening at the Church Office.

COMMUNION SUNDAY
Our next communion service will be 

Sunday, Sept. 2nd, 2018 @ 10AM

Meets at The Rock Church 
Office at 7PM 

See you there! 

Join Us Sunday Mornings!

The 
Rock 

Church

Prayer will be Saturday 
Morning at 9:00AM. 

Meeting at the 
church office.  

 PRAYER

You may also download the messages to to 
your mobile devices or request product free 

of charge from the ministry direct at 
www.moorelife.org

September 16th - 18th, 2017

Prayer Open House, 
Saturday August 11th @ 9AM

ATTENTION:
Please be advised that unauthorized flyers, 
personal invitations are not to be distributed 
without the consent of the church office.
In addition, fundraisers are not to be promoted or 
solicited before or after service. 

Thank you for your understanding.

NOTICE:
Please fill out 
offering envelopes 
in full to help us 
with our accounting. 
Thank You!


